
McPhillamys Gold Project 

Regis Resources McPhillamys Gold Project Office — 57 Adelaide St, Blayney NSW     

Ph: 02 6368 4100       email: nsw_enquiries@regisresources.com       www.mcphillamysgold.com                                                                                            150623 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regis discussions with local 

community representatives 

Thank you to all the local community and 

Council representatives who attended the 

McPhillamys Community Consultative 

Committee (CCC) meeting last week.    

The evening included a Project update and 

consultation on various McPhillamys             

Environmental Management Plans.  

The Council and community members of 

the CCC are there to represent your       

interests and provide feedback on your  

behalf. So, please feel free to contact them 

if you have any questions or suggestions. 

The next meeting is on 14 August, 2023. 

For CCC member contact details go to:   

https://mcphillamysgold.com/wp-content/

uploads/2023/05/5_MGP_Community-

Consultative-Committee-CCC-updated-

310523.pdf 

Mining careers dinner 

The NSW Minerals Council held their     

annual Mining Careers dinner in Orange in 

early May, with over a hundred local      

students and parents coming to meet with 

Regis and other mining industry employers.  

It was a great opportunity to talk to families 

about the career options that will be      

available with the McPhillamys Gold      

Project. Best of all, the Project will provide 

over 260 operational jobs, right here in our 

local community. 

Newbridge Festival 
 

A reminder about the Newbridge Winter 

Solstice Festival, coming up on 24 June!  

The Festival is a great local event offering 

food, displays, activities and stalls for all 

ages. For more details go to: 

https://www.newbridgensw.com.au 

 

Regards,  
 

Kath Logan                                                            

External Relations  Manager 
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(Above) Regis’ Chris Hitchen and Kath Logan 

meeting students at the Mining Dinner; (below) 

Chris Hitchen speaking about careers in mining. 


